
Dear all, 
 
 
The Chair of Human Geography at University of Tartu is inviting applications from qualified and highly motivated 
students for a 4-year fully funded PhD position on the topic “Interdependencies Between Family Context, Residential 
Segregation and School Segregation”. The PhD position starts in September 2019.  
 
Deadline for submitting the letter of interest and the project idea is May 1. Candidates must submit an 
official  application electronically between May 1,  2019 up until Jun 1, 2019. More information attached, or can be 
found at  https://www.geograafia.ut.ee/en/news/phd-position-topic-interdependencies-between-family-context-
residential-segregation-and-school 
 
You are very welcome to share this information to potentially interested candidates. If you have any questions, please 
contact Prof. Tiit Tammaru (tiit.tammaru@ut.ee) or Dr. Anneli Kährik (anneli.kahrik@ut.ee). 
 
Best wishes, and apologies for cross-posting, 
 
Ingmar Pastak 
Department of Geography 
University of Tartu 
 
www.cmus.ut.ee 
www.ut.ee/gis 
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